TOWN OF ALGOMA
WINNEBAGO COUNTY, WISCONSIN
PARKS COMMITTEE MEETING
Wednesday, June 24, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.

The Parks Committee was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chair Sponholz.

The following Committee Members were present: Paul Sponholz, Joel Rasmussen, Curt Clark, Dewey Nelson, Chris Wright
and Jim Marvin.

The following Committee Members were absent: Mary Koch (excused).

The following were also present: Town Administrator John Haese, Contracted Fundraiser Vicki Schorse, Craig Schuh and Phil
Johnson of Ayers Associates.

No one came forward during the public forum.

On a motion by Members Rasmussen/Nelson, passed on a voice vote, the Committee approved the minutes of the May 27,
2015 meeting.

Craig Schuh and Phil Johnson of Ayers Associates presented recommendations for changes to Jones Park.

On a motion by Members Wright/Nelson, passed on a voice vote, the Committee approved the awarding of Ayres
Associates a contract not to exceed $6,500.00 to develop visual aids that will be used in the fund raising process for Jones
Park.

Discussion was held concerning citizen usage at Kewaunee Park. The Committee agreed that the park should remain and
that future improvements are needed. .

Town Administrator Haese said in the future, if it were desired that Jones Park change from a passive park to a community
park, the town would have to ask the DNR for permission.

A fund raising update for Jones Park was given. Kristin Janssen has agreed to be the general co-chair for the Jones Park
project. A logo is being designed to be used in the fund raising and at the park.

On a motion by Members Rasmussen/Nelson, carried on a voice vote, the Committee adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Heather Sedo
Administrative Assistant

Recording Secretary: Town Administrator John Haese



